
Budget 2020 

Infrastructure Investment Program 
Western Rail Plan - Further Planning

Victoria

Australian Government Funding: $30.0 million 

Victorian Government contribution: $30.0 million 
Total: $60.0 million 

Project description 

This funding will support planning for the extension of the Melbourne electrified network to Melton 
on the Ballarat Line and Wyndham Vale on the Geelong Line. 

Project benefits 

Benefits include: 

 Improved efficiency and network reliability. 

 Improved passenger rail services. 

 Reduced congestion and improved travel 
times. 

Project timelines 

 Projects recommended through the 
planning process are expected to start in 
mid 2021 and be finished by mid 2023. 


